Australian Government

Department of Finance

Reference: MCI19-001179

Mr Theo Marinis
Marinis Financial Group
67 Kensington Road
Norwood SA 5067

Dear Mr Marinis

Correspondence to the Minister for Finance and the Public Service

Thank you for your correspondence of 18 March 2019 to the Minister for Finance and the
Public Service, Senator the Hon Mathias Cormann, concerning the Financial Services Royal
Commission.

As the issues raised in your letter fall within the responsibilities of the Treasurer,
the Hon Josh Frydenberg MP, your correspondence has been referred to The Treasury for
consideration.

Thank you for writing on this matter.

Yours sincerely

o

Parliamentary Liaison and Coordination Branch
Business Enabling Services
Department of Finance
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